


Additional information • Visit www.irs.gov/cp01 
• Review the enclosed document Identity Theft Prevention 

and Victim Assistance (Publication 4535) 
• Keep this notice for your records. 
 
Identity theft is a serious issue, and we're committed to 
helping taxpayers who are affected by it. 
 
If you need assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us at 
1-800-908-4490, extension 245. 
Other Resources 
• Visit the Federal Trade Commission at www.ftc.gov/idtheft. 
• Visit the Social Security Administration at www.ssa.gov and 

search for "identity theft". 
 
 

 




